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 Dated: October 9, 2020 
 RE: ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS (RFP) PACKAGE 
 

RFP 21033 
Rampart & Nelson Lagoon Rural Power System 
Upgrade (RPSU) 

 
EMAIL TO:  All IRFP recipients on record.  

 
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

1. Rampart and Nelson Lagoon CDR Milestone, is now  

Date Design Milestone   

November 11, 2020 Issue Contract         

Contractor to provide date Draft CDR 

February 28, 2021 Final CDR 
 

Question and Answer 

 

1. Question: Nelson Lagoon scope of work appears to limit the scope to a new  power plant.  However, B3.2 c 
does include “A description of other local potential energy resources….”, and the RFP included a copy of an 
AEB report recommending wind power in Nelson Lagoon.  Additionally, the RFP background data included a 
report by V3 Energy on the viability of wind generators.  Is it the AEA’s intent to include design of a wind 
farm within the scope of this project? 

 

Answer: No, a wind farm design is not within the scope of this project.  

 
 

 
 

 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM 

 

 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                                                              
Lois Lemus, 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3909 
llemus@aidea.org 

 


